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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Key Stage 2 residential to YHA Boggle Hole 

We are pleased to inform you that we have finalised arrangements for the Junior residential which 

will be at YHA Boggle Hole on Monday 15th July to Thursday 18th July 2024.  

YHA Boggle Hole is based close to Whitby. We used this Residential base many years ago and were 

very happy with the service they provided. During the course of our stay the children will participate 

in a range of activities, yet to be finalised, but likely to include fossil hunting, walk to local bay along 

the beach, campfire with stories, pirate disco party, team challenges and Investigating rock pools. 

Accommodation is in dormitories. The activity centre is run by appropriately qualified and trained 

staff and we will be taking a total of six staff. We will be going with just the St Luke’s  children due to 

the size of the accommodation.    

The cost of the trip is £260 and covers the cost of accommodation, all meals (Monday evening until 

Thursday lunchtime), activities, coach travel and insurances. We require a non-refundable deposit of 

£30 by Monday 12th June 2023. All payments will need to be made through School Money online or 

by cash payment. We recognise that this is a significant amount of money. Unfortunately, rising 

coach costs have increased the price. If it helps, you can choose to pay in small instalments 

throughout the year. These are: 

Payment Payment needed by: 

£30 Monday 12th June 2023 

£30 Monday 17th July 2023 

£50 Monday 11th September 2023 

£50 Monday 4th December 2023 

£50 Monday 12th February 2024 

£50 Monday 19th April 2024 

Further details about the programme the children will be following will come out nearer the time.  

If you would like to discuss things further then please do pop in and see one of the team. 

Kind regards,  

Sam Ray 

Name of child/ren…………………………………………………………………..will be participating in the trip to 
Boggle Hole. 
I enclose a deposit of £_______ 
Signed: ___________________________ 
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